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https://www.sos.texas.gov/elections/laws/advisory2022-30.shtml
https://www.sos.state.tx.us/elections/forms/seminar/2023/41st/logic-and-accuracy-testing.pdf
https://www.sos.state.tx.us/elections/forms/seminar/2023/41st/logic-and-accuracy-testing.pdf
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At the February 15, 2024, Logic and Accuracy Test, CDF asked if the same machines were used in every 
logic and accuracy test or if the machines were chosen at random.  We were told that the machines were 

pulled at random, tested, then put back into storage after the test and that they were not used in any 

polling location.  The fact that the machines are never put in the field is concerning in itself.  

But then we found out that the machines tested were the exact same machines  In February, we jotted 
down the asset tags for the machines being tested and compared them to the tags on April 12th .  The 

BMD, DS200 and DRE inside of the tabulation room were different from the last test: these were the 

machines that were used to test the hash.  HOWEVER, all the DS200s and the DRE in the larger room that 
were used to cast ballots had the same asset tag numbers as last month.   

 

 

 

 

It is unfair to the public to use the same machines over and over again for testing.  This gives the 

impression that this is a show and that there is not a serious effort to protect our elections.  

The bottom line is that even if everything was done correctly to the letter of the law, this test is wholly 

inadequate to detect problems. 

You may remember the Volkswagen emissions scandal from 2015 where Volkswagen was able to cheat 
the test by having two modes: test mode and road mode.  When the cars were tested in test mode, they 

passed; however, when the cars were on the road they would fail.   

Things like the following make the public feel that the election office is only interested in doing the bare 

minimum (which is what they told us) and is not taking a proactive stance on securing our elections: 

1. Only testing a handful of the SAME exact machines for every election. 

2.  Having lax security protocols  (EX: unsecured USBs) 
3.  Creating a testing board with members who are not technically inclined to notice potential 

issues  

4. Office personnel comprising the majority of the testing board 
5. Not changing passwords 

6. Avoiding any extra security measure that is not listed in the code, etc. 

. 
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CDF wants to recognize that running elections in a large county is not an easy task.  We also understand 
that it is not comfortable to have a watchdog group that is watching what you are doing and making 

suggestions for improvement and pointing out code violations. But that is the way our republic was set 

up with government accountable to the people.   

We as citizens have been lax in our duties for too long.   CDF is here to watch for and with the citizens of 
Collin County, and our hope is that we can work together to continue to improve Collin County Elections.   

CDF also wants the election office to know that we do appreciate the changes that have been made over 
the last couple of years based on our suggestions.  Thank you! 

 


